
Please complete the survey by Monday 16th December.

Complete at the link below:

https://forms.office.com/e/HdNmXTd72j

EARLY YEARS

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD
AGED 7 OR UNDER
WITH SPECIAL
EDUCATIONAL NEEDS?

We value your thoughts and
contributions as a parent of a

child with SEND, and we want to
ensure we are delivering the

support that you need. 

Our online survey should take no
longer than fifteen minutes to
complete and will ensure we

deliver ‘The Right Support, in the
Right Place and at the Right

Time'. 

What is going well for you and

your child?

How are you and your child

supported?

What could be improved?

We would love to get your point of
view on educational provision
within Wokingham Borough.

https://forms.office.com/e/HdNmXTd72j
https://forms.office.com/e/HdNmXTd72j

